
We have had a very exciting ‘Healthy Lifestyles week’. This week we 
have enjoyed a Bhangra dancing session with Jee and Smoothie making on 
bikes with Hoola Nation! 

In maths, we have been learning to share and make equal groups. The 
children really enjoyed sharing the teddy bears picnic, making sure this 
was shared fairly and equally.  

Enjoying the 
smoothies we 

made! 

The children talked about and 
explored different ways they 
can lead a healthy lifestyle, 
focussing on eating well and 
moving and exercising in ex-
citing ways.  

Working to-
gether to 
share out the 
Teddy bears’ 
picnic equally. 


